
Cycle rally

A Cycle rally was conducted by the field office of The United Nations High

Commission for Refugees in Chennai to commemorate the occasion of world Refugee

Day on 17th June 2017 from 6.30 am to 8.30 am. Ms. Vasupradha of UNHCR had

coordinated the event with many volunteers from Loyola College, stakeholders and

refugees from various countries. The event commenced at Gandhi Nagar club by 6.30

am. Organizers had arranged bicycles for refugees to drive from Gandhi Nagar.

Organizers directed the participants to drive for 6.5 km and reach back to the same spot.

UNHCR staff addressed the participants and facilitated them with a small interaction.

The event ended with heartfelt thanks by UNHCR to the participants (refugees and

volunteers from Loyola College).

Loyola College students were given an orientation about the event by UNHCR


